

FLORIDA STUDENT ASSOCIATION, INC.

December 30, 2002

The Honorable Jim Horne Secretary of Education 325 West Gaines Street, Suite 1614 Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Secretary Horne:

This letter is to certify in writing that Pablo E. Paez was selected as the Chairperson of the Board of Directors/President of the Florida Student Association, Inc. on November 20, 2002 and shall serve until May 16, 2003 (a six month term, according to Section 201.0 of Title II, FSA, Inc. Constitution and Bylaws).

Sincerely,

Michelle Doss

Assistant Director